
The Samoyed Club Inc 
 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 
 

Saturday 12th March 2022, commencing at 2:00 pm 
 

Zoom meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81271395791?pwd=NjNXZXBabkJaZVdxS1RGK0d6djlqUT09 
 

AGENDA 

 

1. Roll of Members Present 
 

2. Apologies 
 

3. Minutes of the 2021 Annual General Meeting 
 

4. Matters Arising from the 2021 Minutes 
 

5. Correspondence 
 

6. President’s Report 
 

7. Financial Report 
 

8. Election of Officers 

• Patron 

• Vice-Patron 

• President 

• Vice-President 

• Secretary 

• Treasurer 

• Committee 

• Honorary Auditor 

• Honorary Vet 
 

9. General Business 
• Samoyed Litter Registration Limitation 

 
 
 
Please Note 
 
You need to have been a member for at least six months to vote at this AGM. 
 
If you wish to vote at the AGM you will need to have paid your 2022 subscription by 
Friday 11 March 2022 and sent your renewal form to the Secretary. 
 

ALL WELCOME 



Minutes of The Samoyed Club Inc Annual General Meeting 
 
Held on Sunday 7 March 2021 at Titahi Bay Canine Obedience Club, Pascoe Ave, Ngatitoa Domain, Mana. 
The meeting opened at 3:00 pm. 
 

Present 
Lynne Barr, Simeon Copsey, Anita Shugg, Marie Trewoon, Bryce Trewoon, Anita Nearey, 
Crystal Walker 

 

Apologies 
Sandra Stewart, Julia Smith, Tess Robinson, Jay Feng, Ken Shugg, Sharon Kelly, Elizabeth 
Clausen, Jim Kernohan 
Moved that the apologies be accepted – Anita Nearey / Anita Shugg   Carried 

 

Minutes of Previous Meeting 
The minutes from the 2020 AGM were sent to all members and tabled for the meeting. 
Moved that the minutes be accepted – Marie Trewoon / Anita Nearey   Carried 

 

Matters Arising 
 None. 
 

Correspondence 
 None. 
 
President’s Report 

A copy of the President’s report was sent to all members and tabled for the meeting. 
Moved that the President’s report be accepted – Lynne Barr / Anita Shugg  Carried 

 

Financial Report 
A copy of the financial report was sent to all members with the AGM notices. 
Moved that the financial report be tabled for discussion – Lynne Barr / Anita Shugg Carried 
Simeon Copsey talked about the accounts. The Samoyed book sales show in fundraising. 
Fundraising down following RJ licorice curtailing sales of seconds for club fundraising. 
Moved that the financial report be accepted – Lynne Barr / Anita Nearey    Carried 

 

Election of Officers  (President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer must be NZKC members) 
Patron   Jack Boyd   Lynne Barr / Anita Nearey 
Vice Patrons  Irene Alison   Anita Shugg / Marie Trewoon 

Lauren James   Anita Shugg / Marie Trewoon 
President  Lynne Barr   Anita Nearey / Anita Shugg 
Vice President  Anita Shugg   Marie Trewoon / Anita Nearey 
Secretary  Simeon Copsey   Lynne Barr / Marie Trewoon 
Treasurer  Simeon Copsey   Lynne Barr / Marie Trewoon 
Committee  Anita Nearey   Lynne Barr / Simeon Copsey 
Quorum 5 inc P,VP, S,T Marie Trewoon   Lynne Barr / Simeon Copsey 

Tess Robinson   Lynne Barr / Simeon Copsey 
 

Moved that nominations be closed – Lynne Barr / Anita Shugg    Carried 
 

Honorary Auditor 
Moved that Denise Smith be retained as auditor – Lynne Barr / Anita Shugg  Carried 

 

Honorary Vet 
Moved: Ian Shera at Rappaw Veterinary Care, 224 Main Road, Tawa –  

Lynne Barr / Anita Nearey   Carried 
 

General Business 
 Samoyed LRL: General interest from club members in moving forward with a Samoyed LRL. 

Sleigh Courier: Agreed to cease production of the Sleigh Courier magazine. Refund those 
who paid the Sleigh Courier print and post surcharge for 2021. 

 

The meeting closed at 3.26 pm. 
 

Signed as a true and correct record: President……………………………… Date…………….. 
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President’s Report – AGM 2022 
Well, 2021 didn’t go exactly to plan and the start of the year seems 

faraway with so many permutations as we live in this COVID world. We 

hope to have some activities this year but with Omicron now within the 

community just what and when is so unclear. Nearer the AGM we will 

need to make a call about the Fun Day and how we manage the AGM. 

We had two big achievements last year – submitting with APSA and DSC 

a Samoyed LRL to NZKC and putting in place a SamCare Policy. The 

second member survey on the Samoyed LRL is out for feedback. 

Walks Marie continued to provide a variety of walks around Wellington, 

the Hutt and Kapiti that provide a good opportunity to chat with new people 

thinking of getting a Samoyed. 

Fun Day Lovely to see new people with their kids and puppies. Well done 

to those people who encouraged theses newbies to come. After the fun 

day we had the AGM which we are required to have in March. 

Grooming Another well received demonstration from Tess on how to best 

keep your Samoyed looking beautiful and help keep them healthy.  

Samoyed Day We had a really good entry with a lot of new babies. Our 

judges (Wendy Hicks – Open and Ian Geddes-Cook – Championship), 

awarded the following: 

Best In Show (Open) – Ch Oscarbi Astro-Naut Boy 

Best In Show (Championship) – Ch Oscarbi Lorde It Over Kid 

Best Junior Handler – Ethan Barzey-Clark 

Ribbon Parade Judge Nardine Theodore had a good entry mostly of 

puppies. Before the parade we had show training and grooming 

assistance. Congratulations to Best on Parade Zaminka Polar Voyage 

(Neutered) 

Of Year Points With the lack of shows and the uneven playing field for 

our Auckland members we cancelled the points for 2021 and may have to 

do the same for 2022. 

Special Award. Congratulations Neuter Champion Zaminka Diamond 

Prince (Neutered) who won the first neuter all breeds championship show 

in New Zealand. 
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Calendar There was a record entry of photos and once again a lovely 

calendar showing one of our Samoyeds each month produced and bought 

by many. 

Pet Expo We have new display boards for Pet Expo to go with our lovely 

banner. We just have to get along to a pet expo! Now scheduled for 

August. 

Cups We have made a good start on auditing our Cups. Many of our cups 

are getting old and need to be retired. Please if you have Club cups in 

your care look after them. It is so sad that some are returned to the Club 

broken. If you want to help with the audit please contact Anita S. 

 

Thanks everyone who has helped with the Club during 2021 especially 

the Committee – Simeon Copsey, Anita Shugg, Anita Nearey, Tess 

Robinson and Marie Trewoon. We need new Committee members so if 

you would like to help, please step froward. The meetings are on Zoom 

and roughly every two months. 

 

 
 

Let’s hope we all get to enjoy the beach over summer. 

Don’t forget to renew your membership NOW and to introduce new 

people to the Club. We need members to stay a viable Club. 

Subs are due 1st January 2022.  

You can use the online system https://thesamoyedclub.org.nz/join-the-

club.html or fill in the membership form and return to the Secretary. We 

need both your money and form before we can process your membership. 

https://thesamoyedclub.org.nz/join-the-club.html
https://thesamoyedclub.org.nz/join-the-club.html

















